
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 24th March 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  Year 2  had a fantastic time on 

their trip to Windsor Castle. It was wonderful 

for the children to see the beautiful rooms, 

the guards and the wonderful view over 

Windsor. We were very lucky with the weath-

er and the children all came home with a 

smile on their face. This week, we have been 

writing recounts of the trip and we have been 

looking at the difference between even and 

odd numbers.  

Next week is another busy week for Year 2. 

The children have got an Easter Egg hunt at 

the end of the week and the annual school 

talent show which is always great fun. Also 

the children will be learning about Judaism. 

Please can the children read at home as much 

as possible and if you are able to ask them 

questions about what they have read that 

will really help them to improve their com-

prehension skills. The children also need to 

regularly practise their 2,5 and 10 times ta-

ble so they don’t forget them.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Remember to complete Doodle Learning 
Maths homework.  

Children should also complete one piece 
of homework each week from 
their new Spring 2 Homework 
Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: emotion 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

Easter Egg Hunt– 30th March 

Talent show– 31st March 

Star of the week:   

2Hawking: Farzan 

2Newton: Sufyan 

2Franklin: Mia  


